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AGENDA ITEM NO. 6 

 

WARWICK DISTRICT COUNCIL 
 
TO:   LICENSING COMMITTEE - 1 FEBRUARY 2001 
 
 
 
SUBJECT: PUBLIC ENTERTAINMENTS LICENCES - GOOD FRIDAY 
 

   
 
FROM:  MEMBERS' AND CUSTOMER SERVICES 
 
__________________________________________________ _________________ 
 
 
1. PURPOSE OF REPORT 
 
1.1_ To reconsider the decision taken at the meeting of the Committee, held on 

31 October 2000, regarding  the provision of public entertainment on Good 
Fridays. 

 

2.  BACKGROUND 
 
2.1 At its meeting held on 31 October 2000, the Committee considered an 

application on behalf of Options, Rio’s, Sugar and Elkhart Night Clubs for 
consent under the terms of the Council’s standard conditions, to provide 
public entertainment on Good Friday 2001.  The Committee also considered 
a separate application in respect of Club Mirage.  A representative of 
Options, Rio’s, Sugar and Elkhart Night Clubs attended the meeting and 
spoke in favour of the application. 

 
2.2 After considering all the information submitted the Committee resolved that:- 
 

(1) the applications for consent to provide public entertainment on Good 
Friday 2001 be approved; and 

 
(2) the condition attached to public entertainment licences prohibiting 

public entertainment on any Sunday, Christmas Day or Good Friday, 
without the written permission of Warwick District Council, be amended 
by the deletion of “Good Friday” with effect from the renewal of existing 
licences. 

 
2.3 At the last meeting of the Council the second part of the resolution was 

referred back to this Committee for further consideration. 
 
2.4 The Committee are under no obligation to amend the decision but have been 

asked to reconsider it. 
 

3. DECISIONS REQUIRED 
 
3.1 In accordance with the decision by Full Council the Committee is asked to 

reconsider resolution (2) above. 
 
 Colin Tubbs 
 Senior Administration Officer 

 BACKGROUND PAPERS 
 
Report to Licensing Committee dated 31 October 2000. 
Minutes of the meeting of the Licensing Committee held on 31 October 2000. 
Minutes of Full Council held on 31 January 2001. 
Contact Officer: Colin Tubbs  Tel. (01926) 456101 
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E-mail ctubbs@warwickdistrictcouncil.co.uk 


